

18/3/20

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

We have made a decision today to not continue with the Water Safety Program. This decision was made due the new restrictions on gatherings of 100 or more people.

We attempted to manage that today, however we have decided it is in the best interests of students, staff and families to cancel the next two days program.

Families will be credited for the two cancelled days, this money can be used towards future school payments.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Kind regards
John McCade
Principal